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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello

I am emailing to object to the proposed building of further homes in theale village. There
is not the infrastructure to support this at all in terms of doctors, dentists or schooling. The
roads cannot cope with the volume of traffic as it stands, let alone the increase that these
proposed houses would bring. 

I would be very concerned that anymore homes built in theale would be damaging to the
village. 

I live at .

Thank you

Jamie 
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